EWAB Meeting Minutes, River Bend Community Building

Monday, August 2, 2021
Meeting was Called to order at 7pm by Jim Stevens
In Attendance:

Paige Ackiss

Jim Stevens

Karl Lichty

Patty Leonard

Ray Jaklitsch

Councilman Brian Leonard
Not in attendance:

Mary Holihan

Jon Hall

Minutes from the June 2021 meeting were read. On a motion from Patty Leonard and seconded by
Paige Ackiss, the minutes were approved unanimously.

Councilman Leonard updated the committee about a special meeting to discuss the whether the town
continues with Boards such as EWAB. Meeting is to gather citizen and committee input.

Talked about American Rescue Plan funds in the Town budget. The Town will be using these funds for
erecting a new building for Public Works which was damaged in Hurricane Florence. Ray Jaklitsch
inquired as to what will happen to the old building and Councilman Leonard reported they are
considering it for other use.

Councilman Leonard stated that the bulkheads have not yet been evaluated and he would speak to
Town Manager Jackson about the status.

Old Business: Talked about the Channel Run project completion and how well the work was done.
Mentioned that the canal signs are up and installed. Also mentioned that no depth survey has been
done and no action has been taken to see about getting one done.

Councilman Leonard reiterated he would see about pinning down a date from the Town Manager for
when bulkhead evaluation would start. '

Under New Business discussed that the next EWAB meeting was on Labor Day and a consensus to cancel
that meeting was reached.

Jim Stevens asked if there were any volunteer hours and there were none.

Motion by Patty Leonard to adjourn, seconded by Karl Lichty, and without objection the meeting was
adjourned.
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